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WILLIAM WEBSTER
Ll Stuart Street
Boston 16, Massachusetts

May 27, 1952

Major Gen. Ralph J. Canine, USA
Director, Armed Forces Security Agency
Department of Defense

Washington 25, D, C.

My dear General Canine:

Thank you for your letter and the
enclosed copy which I have read with great
interest. I believe these moves are in the
right direction and hope that the results
may bear out this impression.

I have enjoyed my contact with this
group and you may be certain that I shall
continue to be much interested in the affairs
and progress of the organizataon.

Please give my best regards to
Joe Wenger.,

Best personal regards.
Sincerely,

/s/Wm. Webster,
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